
Project 720 Grant 

 

 

I. Action Plan completed since February 27, 2006 

A. Mr. Bill Nichols presented an overview of Project 720 to the IMT on Wednesday, 

March 15, 2006.  Topics covered were project goals, obligation of the grantee 

throughout the grant, and reporting requirements. 

B. Dr. John Sechriest met with Mr. Richard Lansberry, Project 720 Director/Curriculum 

Coordinator from Harbor Creek School District to discuss the district’s involvement 

with Project 720. 

C. Dr. John Sechriest met with Debra Sturm, Supervisor of Curriculum at Millcreek 

School District to discuss their district’s involvement in Project 720. 

D. Mr. Matt Jones has been in contact with Dr. Parker Martin, Division of Middle and 

Secondary Education Chief at PDE regarding the grant application procedures. 

 

II. Feedback from the interactions listed in Item I. 

A. The districts’ projects focus on the defined needs/goals of each individual district.  

This is different from the usual grant which focuses on the guidelines/needs of the 

grantor. 

B. Individual district’s goal setting guides project development.  Study, networking, and 

planning are necessary components before the implementation phase can be initiated. 

C. Technical support is as near as the nearest phone/computer. 

D. Each participating district is required to attend two (2) mandatory meetings per year 

and complete an annual report on meeting the district’s project goals.  The Project 

720 staff will visit each district once a year, more if requested by the district. 

E. This is a three (3) year grant, renewal annually. 
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